
  RED BANK CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 

Educating in the Catholic tradition since 1879… 
 

From:  Mrs. Meghan Rabasca, Director of Student Life 

Date:  May 2021 

Subject:  An Evening of Excellence: The Class of 2021 Senior Awards 

The Class of 2021 Senior Awards is scheduled for Monday, May 24, 2021 at 7:15 p.m. in the 

Eck Student Center. We have dedicated this evening to honoring the seniors who have earned 

academic/extracurricular awards and varsity blankets.  

All students who received the email invitation have earned an award and are invited to attend. 

Students will receive a memo listing their award(s) in Homeroom the week of May 3. 

Please plan to attend to receive your award. You must be present at Senior Field Day in the 

morning to attend this evening ceremony. 

Each student is limited to 2 guests due to COVID capacity guidelines. Doors to the Eck 

Center will open at 6:45pm for students and their guests. Students will sit in the chairs on the 

floor of the gym, and guests will sit in the bleachers. Masks must be worn. The event will also be 

livestreamed. The link to view will be shared closer to the event. 

It is imperative that you RSVP to your senior homeroom teacher by May 13. Only the names 

of students who RSVP “yes” will be read. Any students who are unable to attend the ceremony 

will be able to pick up their awards and/or varsity blankets in the Business Office during school 

hours following the event. 

Please keep in mind that this is an awards ceremony, and we ask that you dress appropriately. 

We understand that some students may arrive late due to a competition or practice. 

Please contact Mrs. Rabasca, Director of Student Life, at rabascam@redbankcatholic.com with 

any further questions. 
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